DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS

FRIDAY, FEBRUARY 28, 2025

Fundraiser: Pop Sockets with the LC Dreamcatcher Logo are available through this week for $1 cash.
All proceeds go towards the class of 2028 funds, which includes upcoming years' dances. These are
available during most lunches, or see Ms. Sivak after school in C218.

St. Baldrick’s Foundation:

e Interested in supporting Saint Baldrick's Foundation? Help fundraise and become a shavee. See
Mrs. Rokita in D204 or Mrs. Ohlenkamp in C3383 to participate.

Theater:

e Attention Freshmen! Join the fun by being a cast or crew member of the Freshman
Plays. Upperclassmen are invited to assist and/or be a mentor. Stop by Mrs. Swetlik’s desk in
the B hall to pick up a Callout Sheet or take one from the theater bulletin board. Completed
forms are due on or before March 4.

e We are thrilled to announce this year's highly anticipated spring musical, Mary Poppins! Show
times are February 27th & 28th at 7:00pm & March 1st with a matinee show at 1:00pm and
an evening performance at 7:00pm. Tickets will be sold at the door!

Cheer Call Outs: Please join us on March 3 at 3pm in the Lake Central Cafeteria. We will discuss
open gyms, the tryout process and a high level overview of the cheer program. Please fill out the
google doc if you are interested in trying out. If you have any questions please reach out to
jloden@lcscmail.com or jdp7712@aol.com

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeDS|z2t33G-5zpFOvVP7Vyfi2xLOdaG08L7p89Ad|68q-
8KbA/viewform?usp=header

Guidance: Bradley University will be on Main Street during lunches on Tuesday, March 4

Rune Creative Arts Magazine: Calling all talented artists and creators! The Rune Creative Arts
Magazine is now accepting submissions for our 24-25 issue. We welcome a diverse range of creative
expressions, including but not limited to: 2D Art, 3D Art, Ceramics, Photography, Digital Art, Creative
Writing, Poetry, Music, Performance Art. Whether you're a student or a faculty member, this is your
chance to showcase your unique talents. All entries must be submitted by April 2. To submit your work,
look for the Rune flyers displayed around the school and simply scan the QR code provided. We can't
wait to see your creativity shine!

Color Run: The Student Council is holding its third annual Color Run on Saturday April 26th, 2025
at 9am on the Lake Central Campus. Registration opens on March 1st and runs through April 20th for
a guaranteed swag bag and T-shirt. There is same day registration for the race only. See flyers
around the building for the QR code to register or go to the school store and click on Color Run.
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